From: Mike Basil

To: EOIA Metra
Subject: FOIA request for accident report from January 8, 2016 - Mike Basil
Date: Sunday, August 07, 2016 9:19:45 PM

Dear FOIA officer,

Please provide me with a copy of all accident reports in your possession related to the fall |
experienced on January 8, 2016 while stepping off of the Metra Union Pacific North Line
train shortly after 8:00 in the morning.

A very helpful and professional Metra Police officer took down my contact information, he
asked for an account of what happened, and said that an accident report would be generated.

These documents can be sent to me via e-mail, if that is convenient for you. If you are going
to mail them, my home address is:

Mike Basil

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thanks,

Mike Basil





